Department of Environmental Health

September 25, 2023

Mattamy Homes, LLC

11000 Regency Parkway, Ste 110

Cary, NC 27518

Re: Providence Creek Pool and Pump/Bath house

To Whom It May Concern:

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 810-893-7547
fax: 910-893-9371

This department has reviewed the revised plan you submitted for the Providence Creek swimming pool to
be constructed at 196 Providence Creek Dr., Fuquay Varina. This plan review was conducted in
accordance with the current North Carolina Rules Governing Public Swimming Pools (15A NCAC 18A

2500).

The revised plans have been approved.

If you have any questions regarding this matter or if I can provide any additional assistance, please call

me at 910-893-7547
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Cindy Pierce, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist
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